
 

 

 Friday 10th March 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

A message from the Headteacher 

A big thank you to all Year 4 parents who attended the Sacramental Programme Meeting on Wednesday afternoon in school. We are 

looking forward to the big day which is Saturday 13th May when the children receive their first Holy Communion and then crown our lady 

the following day Sunday 14th May.  

A big well done to all Year 4 pupils who visited Manchester Museum this week and impressed the lady (Hannah) who led the workshop. 

Hannah commented on how well behaved our children were and was very impressed with how much knowledge they had about Ancient 

Egypt. I am very proud of you all.  

This good news, along with seeing all the smiles on your faces as you arrived back at school, filled my bucket to the brim.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Road works disruption 

It is pleasing to note that the road works have been successfully completed around our school entrance; there will be further road works 

taking place next week on Mather Lane around the Church side of the road. 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 14th March – 9.30am – 11.30am MATHS Interschool Challenge for four Year 2 pupils at Nicol Mere Primary. 

Wednesday 15th March – 9.30am – 11.30am SCIENCE Interschool Challenge for four Year 2 pupils at Nicol Mere Primary. 

Thursday 16th March – 9.30am – 11.30am SCIENCE Interschool Challenge for four Years 5 & 6 at Nicol Mere Primary. 

Thursday 16th March – Year 1 Learning Together Parent workshop in the school hall 2.15-3.15pm. 

Thursday 16th March -  Rugby Match at home against Lowton St. Mary’s 

Friday 17th March – St Joseph’s Feast day Mass in Church at 9.15am led by Year 6. Everyone welcome. 

Team points winners for this week are the  Green Dragons 
 

This weeks’ Superstars/Lunchtime Friday Top Table 

A very big well done to the following children who have being making an extra special effort, been a credit to themselves and have earned 

the most team points for their classes this week. As an added bonus ‘Top Table’ winners will earn an extra ten points for their team!! 

Reception – Jenson Holcroft       Year One – Lexi Plimley    Year Two – John-Paul Roberts 

Year Three – Lily Watkins-Wilson   Year Four – Jacob Holland Year Five – Grace Daniel  Year Six – Finlay Tanham 

  
 

Extra Curricular Clubs and Sporting Fixtures for week beginning 13th March 2017 

Monday –  Y4, Y5 & Y6 Rugby & Reading group with Mrs Gilman 

Wednesday – Netball for Years 3 & 4 

Thursday – Netball for Years 5 & 6 
 

 

 

Please ‘like’ our FOSJ Facebook page – The more shares, comments and likes we get the better our communication becomes – thanks. 
 

 

 

 

FOSJ Bonus Ball: £25.00 Prize – Wednesday 8th March 2017 – Bonus Ball number 48 lucky winners Isaac & Lexi Plimley. 
 

 

 

 

 

Quote of the week 

A reception child told me how she found a worm and picked it up and put it on a beanbag to make a bed for it. She didn’t harm it, she 

looked after it because it is one of God’s creatures. 
 

 

 

What a wonderful world I work in. 
 

 

Enjoy your weekend. 

 

Miss M Daley 

 

Well done to both Reception class and Year 2 children for their wonderful assemblies this week.   

 

FAIRTRADE FRIDAY next Friday 17th March – Children to remember to bring a 50p in to buy a Fairtrade item.  

led by Year 5 as part of their Catholic Social Teaching work. All money taken goes to CAFOD /Mission Together.                                          


